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November 2024 
 
 
        
Dear Parents: 
 
     Please note on your calendar that on Tuesday, November 19th, all 
Cayuga students will have a shortened day of attendance.   
 

This means Cayuga will dismiss at 12:05 pm 
 
     Please know that the school lunch program will not be serving 
students on these days and the PM Child Care Program will be 
canceled. 

     
     If you have a parent conference scheduled, your child’s teacher looks 
forward to meeting with you. Special area teachers are available to meet 
with you as well should you choose to meet with them, but please make 
an appointment by email. 
 
                                                             Sincerely, 
                                                                     
 
                                                             Lori Onesto 
               Principal 
 
 

Please make appropriate arrangements for the early           

arrival of your children on Tuesday, November 19th. 
 

PM Childcare Program will be canceled.  
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